
November , 1963 

Prof. William Brickman 
University of Pennsylvania 
Graduate School of Education 
Philadelphia 4, Pa. 

Dear Bill: 

Thank you very mech for sending me the series of short 

articles on Jewish Religious Education which you 
prepared for the University of Notre Dame. 

My major reaction is one of admiration for your ability 

to condense so much significant information intbo so 

short a space. 

I found them most interesting, and if anything else of 

the sort issues from your pen, please be sure to send it 

on to me. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL:ff


